
Summer Fun 2018 will be here before you know it! 

Registration is now open.  Brochures are available online at; 

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/   and in all school offices.  

 I am excited to once again be the leader of 

this incredible program. This is my 13th year 

as principal and we have added many new 

course offerings for your child to sample along 

with our most popular ones. This year we will 

be holding our five week program at the 

Mount Horeb School.  

 

Summer Fun is a unique program where 

students can attend academic support and 

enrichment courses. This year we have again 

opened our doors to Warren residents and 

residents of surrounding districts. This 

provides our Warren students an opportunity 

to meet new friends and socialize with 

children from other districts. 

All registrations are conducted online and our brochure 

was sent home and is available on our website 

www.warrentboe.org.  

 

I think that our program is superior to all other "camps” 

in that our courses are taught by certificated teachers 

who specialize in the areas for which they teach. We 

offer a variety of classes where your child can grow and 

soar. We have sports, art, literature, math, drama, 

technology and scientific courses, all designed to be fun 

and educational! 

 

 

I believe that our program is the best value 

around! We offer an Early Bird 10% discount off 

of your entire registration if forms and payment 

are received by May 4th, 2018.  We also offer a 

Super-Saver Discount for each class period you 

sign your child up for; Example: period 1 for all 

five weeks. When you sign up for all five weeks 

for one specific period (you can choose a different 

class each week) you will receive one week free.  

We still have Extended Care and After-Care but 

now offer Early Care. We also provide a Sibling discount of 10% off the entire fee for each additional 

sibling that signs up. 

 

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
http://www.warrentboe.org/


 

 

What is great about our program is the 

fact that your child may register for 

one week, two, three, four or our 

entire five week program. Children 

may select different classes each week 

which allows them the opportunity to 

try many different courses as well as 

sign up again and again for their 

favorites!    

 

I am so excited to once again head this 

program where children get the 

opportunity to learn new things, 

develop skills, play, socialize and 

challenge themselves. Our staff is just 

incredible and I am sure you will agree 

with me that Summer Fun is the best 

program around! 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at mlettire@warrentboe.org or 908-753-5300 ext 

5470 

Sincerely,    

Meryl Lettire     

Summer Fun 2018 Principal 
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